
 
 

MEMORANDUM 2018/19-7 

 

To:   College of Engineering Faculty 

From:   Arvind Raman, Senior Associate Dean of the Faculty, College of Engineering 

Date:   December 21, 2018  

Subject:  New Nomination for Promotion Template for College of Engineering Faculty 
 
 
The Engineering Area Promotions Committee (EAPC) and the Provost’s Office have approved a new nomination for 
promotion template for College of Engineering. This new template is effective January 1, 2019.  
 
Questions regarding the new Nomination for Promotion template should be directed to the respective School Heads. 
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